
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are holding meetings for parents  
on the following dates: 

 

Wednesday 17th October at 9.15am 
Wednesday 24th October at 7.30pm 
Tuesday 20th November at 9.15am 

 
Meetings will be at our Woodend Road site 

There will be an opportunity to have a tour of the school 
(both sites) after each meeting 

 
Please contact us in advance to let us know you will be coming  

01454 867250 or office@watermoreprimary.org.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

 


